
Effective:  May 4, 2016 

This privacy policy applies to the GFOAz Scholarship/Internship Program 
(“Scholarship/Program”) and describes how Government Finance Officers Association of 
Arizona (GFOAz) and the League of Arizona Cities and Towns (League) will use, share and 
protect personal information collected through the Scholarship/Program selection and 
placement process.   

If you are submitting an application for the Scholarship/Program, we may use your name, 
school, anticipated graduation date, and major for the following purposes: 

 To communicate with you about the Scholarship/Program, including responding to your 
requests for information ; 

 To facilitate placement with the host organization; 

 To solicit future Scholarship/Program applicants; 

 To be featured in a GFOAz or League newsletter, conference, or other event;  

 To update you if changes are made to this privacy policy; or 

 As otherwise required by law. 

Your mailing address, email address, and phone number are confidential and will only be used 
to facilitate communication with you by GFOAz staff about the Scholarship/Program or as 
otherwise required by law.   

We may share any of your information with Board members and staff of GFOAz, the League, 
and the host organization in order to administer the Scholarship/Program.  Your information 
will not be shared with third parties or provided to any entity for marketing purposes. 

For additional information about this privacy policy or GFOAz’s privacy practices, contact Amy 
Price at aprice@azleague.org or 602-258-5786. 

The privacy policy is subject to change at any time. 


